
 
Gist of the First Meeting of the 

CDC Committee on Physical Education (2000-2001) 
held on 15 September 2000 

 
   
1. Mr. KWOK Wai-cheung was elected as the Chairperson of the 

Committee. 
 
2. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed with amendments.  
 
3. PE should be offered to students at all levels and about 5% of lesson 

time should be allocated to it. 
 
4. A curriculum review meeting was held with Prof. J. Elliott in August 

2000. The meeting was well represented by different parties. 
  
5. The PE curriculum framework was endorsed. 
 
6. Members gave comments on the development of teacher in-service 

education, teaching contents, guidelines to teachers, parent education 
and resources to support the reform.  

 
7. Members were invited to give comments to the consultation document 

before the public consultation in October 2000. 
 
8. A group of members were nominated to vet the bids for the Research 

and Development Projects. 
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